
BATON ROUGE, La. (August 10, 2022)  – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., has hired Gary 
LeBlanc, PE, to serve as a Transportation Project Manager based in the firm’s 
Baton Rouge office.

LeBlanc has 28 years of experience, all with the Louisiana Department of 
Transportation and Development. He served as LaDOTD’s Design Development 
Engineer Manager the last 10 years. Prior to that, he held roles of HPMS/
Highway Needs Engineer and Design Engineer.

“We are really excited to have Gary joining our team,” said Nick Ferlito, PE, PTOE, 
Engineer Manager of Neel-Schaffer’s Baton Rouge office. “His experience with 
the LaDOTD will be a great asset as we manage current projects and look to 
grow our client base in Louisiana and across the firm’s footprint.”

LeBlanc is a Registered Professional Engineer in Louisiana and holds a Bachelor 
of Science degree in Civil Engineering from Louisiana State University.

Gary LeBlanc joins Neel-Schaffer as a  
Transportation Project Manager in Louisiana

About Neel-Schaffer Inc.
Neel-Schaffer is a multi-disciplined engineering and planning firm with offices throughout the South. Founded in 1983, the firm 
is ranked 197th on Engineering News-Record’s list of the nation’s Top 500 Design Firms for 2022.
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